
May 14, 2020 
 

The Wesbrooke – Covid Update 
 
Dear Residents and Families: 
 
I would like to thank our residents, families and staff for their determination, patience, 
cooperation and incredible strength in staying with our efforts to keeping everyone safe and 
this Covid-19 virus out of our wonderful community here at The Wesbrooke. To date we have 
no positive cases of coronavirus and continue to implement strict safety protocols. Self-
isolation, washing hands, personal sanitizing,  and enhanced sanitization of our building  has 
worked and so I am thrilled to announce we are moving forward to a phased opening of our 
building and operations. 
 
Beginning next week, after the long weekend we will be doing the following: 

1) Self –isolation: beginning Tuesday May 19, we will be allowing residents to leave their 
suites and socialize in the corridors or come down to the tea room and visit with other 
residents. Residents will be able to visit with other residents in their suites and also will 
be allowed on supervised walks with Anita out of the building (weather permitting). 

2) Dining: beginning Wednesday, May 20 we will be returning to normal eating routines. 
Breakfast (with a few modifications), lunch and dinner will be as normal in the dining 
room EXCEPT we will be restricting to 2 people per table. Breakfast will be the same 
time, lunch will be from 11:30 – 12:15 and 12:45 to 1:30 pm, dinner will be 4:30 – 5:15 
and 5:45 to 6:30 pm. We will need the adjusted times to set and reset tables and to 
ensure our servers can service the new set up. 

3) Activities: 
- Revised exercise classes will be started 
- Bingo will start again 
- Happy hour will restart 
- Scenic bus trips (not shopping trips) 

Families and visitors will still not be allowed in the building in an effort to keep outside 
influences to a minimum. 
We will provide direction and details to the residents prior to next week as I am sure there will 
be a few snags and hiccups. 
Well done everyone and let’s continue to be strong and work together! 
 
Pat De Luca, General Manager 
 



 


